
THANK YOU PTA!

We would like to thank the PTA who
helped make this year successful.

Without your support we would not have
so many super fun activities! From the

bottom of our hearts, we thank you!

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
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IMPORTANT DATES

UPCOMING SEPTEMBER DATES

*Please refer to the ParentSquare calendar
for the most up-to-date list of events.

 4

13

19

3 First Day of School!

 4 Bridgeport Spring Concert, 6:30
p.m. @ Chittenango High School

Bridgeport Festival, 5:30-7:30,
Playgound

13 Kindergarten Celebration,
10:00 a.m. Bridgeport Cafeteria

No School

25

Last Day of School, Report Cards
Issued

4th Grade Moving Up , 2:00 p.m.
Bridgeport Cafeteria

25

26

Half-Day of School

Bridgeport Elementary is a State and National School of Character! We are just absolutely thrilled
to have earned this honor. We will take a moment to celebrate, but then the hard work begins
again to reflect, review and improve! We appreciate all the community support to help make this
achievement a reality!

Our school year is quickly coming to a close. With that said, we hope that you will all join us for
our Bridgeport Community Festival scheduled on Friday, June 13th, 5:30-7:30. I can't think of a
better way to bring our community together and celebrate the end of another successful school
year! Please note that all children/students must be accommpanied by an adult to attend.

Be sure to check the district calendar on our website or Parent Square. There are so many end of
the year events happening, you don't want to miss out!

Have a safe and enjoyable summer!



COMMITMENT TO
 CHARACTER EDUCATION

WE KNOW... WE DO... WE FEEL 

Hello Bridgeport Families!

We just wrapped up our Child Safety Unit through the “Second Step” program. All students
learned how to “recognize, refuse and report” unsafe situations. All social-emotional classroom

lessons have concluded for the school year. Students have done an amazing job learning,
reviewing and utilizing their social and emotional skills. As we move into June, your students will
be working on their student planners which will go home with them in 4th grade. It’s a planner
all about them, their interests, favorite subjects, what they want to be when they grow up, etc.

There is a page dedicated to each grade they attended at Bridgeport Elementary.  

If your family needs assistance with meals this summer, please see the attached flyer. If you
need any other resources going into summer vacation, please reach out to me at 315.687.2280 or
adiglio@chittenangoschools.org. I hope you all have a well-deserved, fun and relaxing summer!

-Mrs. Diglio 

Would you consider
becoming a PTA member?

The cost is just $5 for
individuals. We would love

your support and
volunteering is optional.

Best regards, 
      2024-2025 PTA Board      

Bolivar Road Elementary PTA

Summer Saving With Dollar Dog!

While school’s out this summer, don’t forget to make regular Dollar Dog
deposits into your Dollar Dog savings account. 

Stop by any Empower Federal Credit Union branch and save it in your
Dollar Dog account, just like you would do with in-school banking. You’ll

have a chance to see what the credit union looks like…try out the coin
counting machine….receive a reward for saving and more!

Hello from PTA! 
We will be sending out a survey for feedback

and suggestions for next year regarding events
and fundraisers. A $25 gift card to Amazon will

be raffled off for one participant. Your feedback
is greatly appreciated.  Hope that everyone has

a great end to the school year and summer.
Please reach out with any questions or concerns
to bridgeportelempta@gmail.com Thanks again

to all our friends, families, and staff that help
support all of our efforts. 

BRIDGEPORT PTA Alone we can do so little;  Together we can do so much!

PTA MEETING INFORMATION

Please stay tuned for the 2025-
2026 PTA Meeting Schedule!

Volunteers needed! Any level of participation is appreciated! Join the fun!

Bridgeport Beacon June 2025
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Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Mandy Khammar at 315.728.3318 or
mkhammar@empowerfcu.com to join. 

Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA. 

THE PTA IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE BRIDGEPORT ELEMENTARY SPIRIT WEAR WILL BE AVAILABLE STARTING FEBRUARY 6TH. ADDITIONAL INFORMATION WILL BE SENT HOME. ALL ITEMS WILL BE AVAILABLE ONLINE TO PURCHASE AND A PORTION OF THE SALE WILL BE DONATED TO OUR SCHOOL. 
STARTING FEBRUARY 20TH, AMAZON WILL BE ENDING ITS CHARITY PROGRAM, AMAZONSMILE. 

DON'T FORGET TO DOWNLOAD THE BOX TOPS APP TO YOUR PHONE. SCAN YOUR RECEIPTS EVERY WEEK AND HELP RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL.
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